
NJ Veterans Memorial Home at Menlo Park 
 

The Holiday season will be here before we know it!  Thank you to everyone 
who participated in the Veterans Angels Program last year.  Your generosity 
brightened the Holiday Season for our Veterans and their spouses.   
 
The Veterans Angel sign up is now open on the following link: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080A4BABAA2EA7F85-44408423-veterans 

 
 
Dates to remember: 
• The sign up will close on November 1, 2023 and Veteran assignments 

will be emailed after this date. 
• Gifts will be due by December 6, 2023 to allow for us to mark clothing 

and items before distributing. 
• Our Holiday Party & Gift Distribution will be on December 20, 2023.  If 

you would like to volunteer for gift distribution or at our Holiday Party, 
please reach out to Marissa at 732-452-4236 or via email at:           
Marissa.konopka@dmava.nj.gov 

 
 
Thank you again for your past participation and continued support with the 
Veterans Angel Program! 
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